COMPUTER POLICY

Courses in all areas often require the use of computers. Though the graduate business school and Fordham University provide facilities on campus, students are urged to acquire or have access to a personal computer. To assist students, Gabelli IT evaluates and recommends particular software and hardware configurations. Additional information is available on the Gabelli IT homepage. Students enrolled in online degree programs must have access to the appropriate equipment as specified by their online degree program.